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In only have one concern regarding the unauthorised works The front rendered wall ruins the streetscape of this 
country feel and soft landscaped street particularly the southern pillar which is 1.8 metres high. The white colour and 
lack of soft landscaping on the wall front isn't shown on any landscape plan. 
Can I suggest 
1. reducing the 1.8 pillar height or replacing it with a timber post 2. painting in a colour that befits a country setting eg 
brown, green 3. Planting shrubs and climbers to soften the harshness that could be incorporated into a landscaping plan 

It was interesting that a wall existed that wasn't even noticed by myself it must have been much lower of natural 
matured clay brick colour and there were bushes/ trees plantings 

I would like to close by saying that lam that I am in full agreement with any other developments to the house and any 
future developments. I am vey glad the house is finally occupied by a lovely family Regards Chris Newbold Owner 1 
Barrabooka Street. 

Sent from my iPad 


